From: sack eeaman

Sent: 15 September 2023 13:10
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2023/3310/P

Dear Miriam Baptist

| am the owner _I am writing this to you in support of the 2023/3310/P proposed plan to
further improve Endell Street. Both lan and Will are already great supporters ot the street with their existing venues
that make Endell street a greater area to have their existing two venues already and | am positive their new
proposed plans will only advance the area. We need more people and businesses like theirs for the area to continue
to thrive.

All the best
Jack Beaman



